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Kietlicz I. In a blue field three golden chains laid
in loops, which, placed 2 and 1, are knotted together in the
middle; Helmet decoration: three ostrich feathers. It is said about
the origin of the coat of arms: An ancestor of the coat of arms
Kietlicz II (see below), who is said to have been a Slavic prince
who had already become a Christian in the 10th century, had four
sons. But since he could not provide them all with goods, he gave
them the advice that the eldest should follow him in possession,
but the others should try their luck as knights at foreign courts.
The sons agreed to this, and when the younger ones were preparing
to leave, their mother took a gold chain from her neck and tore it
into three equal parts, which she gave to the sons as a talisman.
The three sons now left their father's property and the old coat of
arms to their eldest brother, but adopted the three chains in a
blue field as their coat of arms for themselves and their
descendants. This was introduced in Poland as early as 1174. The
same lead the:



Brem, Cygan, Karwinski, Kiczki, Kietlicz, Pluzenski,
Preteszewski, Rayski, Skidzinski, Skierkowski, Studenski,
Zegota.





Kietlicz II. In a shield divided diagonally to the
left in the upper, somewhat larger golden field, a growing,
right-turned, black bull, the lower field in red and silver divided
into six fields diagonally to the right; Helmet ornaments: a
half-rearing bull within a flight, the right wing silver, the left
red, each covered with six roses of different colors. But it is
also described: divided diagonally to the right, the bull turned to
the left, the lower field divided: black, gold, black, red, silver,
red; Helmet ornaments: six black capon feathers , a red rose on the
right and a white rose on the left. Probably this latter form was
the main coat of arms of the Kietlicz . It came to Poland around
1550, to Prussia and Liefland . The same lead the:



Kietlicz and Pilli .





Record Catholic Part 3



22820 (Franciscan Sisters)



1281.1/1. + Henryk Kietlicz , Archbishop. gniezno
.





Coat of Arms of Kietlicz (Vol. 5 p. 85-90)



Coat of arms of Kietlitz . There are said to be
three knots of the golden chain of armor arranged in Essen so that
two of them go up, one to the right [p. 86] of the shield, the
second goes to the left, the third hangs vertically down in the red
field, three ostrich feathers on the helmet. This is how Bielski
describes it fol . 133. Paproc . in the fol . 1115. For the Coat of
Arms. fol . 529. Approx. volume. 1st fol . 380.—Jewels fol . 55.
Rutka at MS. Potoc . Coat of arms collection. Others pretend for a
shorter time that there are three bells of the chain, one hanging
in the middle of the link. The authors disagree about the origin of
this coat of arms. Okolski suspects; that the ancestors of this
family had to seal with the coat of arms of Kietlicz 2do, but
Henryk Kietlicz , the Archbishop of Gniezno , was raised to that
dignity by the Franciscan order, or for papal reasons, or in memory
of his profession, chord, Franciscan ordinary investiture, in that
form , as said, he arranged it and wore it in his coat of arms.
Kazimierz Biernacki , speculo minor fol . 239. because we say that
Archbishop Kietlicz formed such a coat of arms for himself during
his service, but why should other family members of this house and
Heinrich's relatives use this chord for their own coat of arms, and
Okolski and Paprocki themselves claim that it is strong in Silesia
There are houses sealed with the same coat of arms, such as the
sailors of Kietlicz , Rajski , Skidziński and Słupsk, via the
Paprocki in Strom. claims that there they are called zygotes or
gypsies, with the difference in Kietlicz , that on the helmet above
the crown they wear not three ostrich feathers, but three similar
knots of the chain, each separate from the crown appearing in the
coat of arms, and they call it there the coat of arms of Kycky .
speculo minor fol . 239. because we say that Archbishop Kietlicz
formed such a coat of arms for himself during his service, but why
should other family members of this house and Heinrich's relatives
use this chord for their own coat of arms, and Okolski and Paprocki
themselves claim that it is strong in Silesia There are houses
sealed with the same coat of arms, such as the sailors of Kietlicz
, Rajski , Skidziński and Słupsk, via the Paprocki in Strom. claims
that there they are called zygotes or gypsies, with the difference
in Kietlicz , that on the helmet above the crown they wear not
three ostrich feathers, but three similar knots of the chain, each
separate from the crown appearing in the coat of arms, and they
call it there the coat of arms of Kycky . speculo minor fol . 239.
because we say that Archbishop Kietlicz formed such a coat of arms
for himself during his service, but why should other family members
of this house and Heinrich's relatives use this chord for their own
coat of arms, and Okolski and Paprocki themselves claim that it is
strong in Silesia There are houses sealed with the same coat of
arms, such as the sailors of Kietlicz , Rajski , Skidziński and
Słupsk, via the Paprocki in Strom. claims that there they are
called zygotes or gypsies, with the difference in Kietlicz , that
on the helmet above the crown they wear not three ostrich feathers,
but three similar knots of the chain, each separate from the crown
appearing in the coat of arms, and they call it there the coat of
arms of Kycky . They should have adopted this chord for their own
coat of arms, and Okolski and Paprocki themselves claim that there
are a number of houses in Silesia that seal with the same coat of
arms, such as the Kietlicz , Rajski , Skidzińscy , sailors from
Słupsk, over the paprocki in electricity. claims that there they
are called zygotes or gypsies, with the difference in Kietlicz ,
that on the helmet above the crown they wear not three ostrich
feathers, but three similar knots of the chain, each separate from
the crown appearing in the coat of arms, and they call it there the
coat of arms of Kycky . They should have adopted this chord for
their own coat of arms, and Okolski and Paprocki themselves claim
that there are a number of houses in Silesia that seal with the
same coat of arms, such as the Kietlicz , Rajski , Skidzińscy ,
sailors from Słupsk, over the paprocki in electricity. claims that
there they are called zygotes or gypsies, with the difference in
Kietlicz , that on the helmet above the crown they wear not three
ostrich feathers, but three similar knots of the chain, each
separate from the crown appearing in the coat of arms, and they
call it there the coat of arms of Kycky .



Spondanus in Annal . clergyman. under the year 1212.
num. 5. Another beginning of this coat of arms is suspected. After
the glorious right of the Spanish kings gained victory over the
Moors in the year of our Lord 1212, be they one of the names
Castulon or Ubeden like others, where alone the Moorish cavalry
numbered one hundred and eighty thousand, and the number of
infantry was not maintained, and of all they got a lucky victory
for the Spaniards; Sanctius , king of Navarre, in commemoration of
this victory to the first knight, who broke his chains (these were
part of the enemy camp, after girding and strengthening himself;
where the king of Mohammedans himself, in a green ribbon on his
head, and with his chief knights, found gold chains in a red field
behind the coat of arms: but it is useful to Spondanus , there are
some righteous ones who say that this coat of arms was a fortress
earlier than Victoria's, and he was right, to use it, because with
us in Poland Henryk Kietlicz was at that time, he held the office
of archbishop in Gniezno , and his ancestors in Silesia flourished
before that, about what below.After all, in Spain this coat of arms
[p.87] is acquired , it seems to be a great appearance and from the
Petrasancta cap 63. de tesseris writes that there are still many
houses there that they used to use in their coats of arms and
necklaces.



Parisius at MS. He suspects that the Spartak
acquired by the Romans during the war was supported by the German
Sarmatians, because Spartak raised the war against the Romans,
driven by them into the steep mountains and with the last right
hunger, with the advice and guidance of Einem the Sarmatians, a
twisted ladder, ordered to make fold circles, on which from the
mountains, inaccessible at night, he sent down part of the army on
the Romans, who were insured and expected nothing of the sort, and
he quickly attacked and scattered other. flora lib writes about
this fight. 3. Cap. 20. Bellum Spartaco due concitatum (he says
below that he was a Tatar family servis ad vexillum et auxilium
vocatis cum statim december amplius coiissent homines , non modo
effugisse contenti , jam vindicare etiam voluptuous . Great speed
era thuris , Mons Vesuvius Placit , ibi cum etiam obsidertur a
Clodio Glabro , per fauces cavi montis , vingineis delapsi vinculis
and imas ejus descendere radices et exitu in uno, nihil tale
opinantis ducis , subito, impetu castra rapuere etc. For this
glorious work of the Sarmatians ennobled with this coat of arms
says Parisius . Jakoż Bielski , Paprocki and Okolski testify that
this coat of arms is a German one and that there were pious people
from this house. I will only add here that the ancient Sarmatians,
who are still common for Tatars, carried with them shackles during
the war, into which they caught their enemies like a trap. Lipsius
in Analectis ad militiam lib . 3. choose. 3. It brings Pausanias,
so about Sarmatians lib . The first speaker: Et laqueos initiated
in quemcunque hostium possunt , equos yourde avertentes , deiiciunt
detrabuntque implicitos et illaqueatos . Sozomenu tackle lib . 7th
clergyman. Story. Lid. 25. About a certain Tartar he says: Parato
in hoc laqueo ad scutum alligato sure solet in hostes , alteri
cuidam stupid loan sublata manual extra furiem immissus erat , ut
ad se traheret : i Joseph. lib . 7. de Alanis Scythis mentions that
one of them, when they fell in Media, was already ensnaring
Teridates the king, wanting to seize him alive if the king of the
sword had been drawn swiftly and had not broken those bonds.
Hegesippus de Alanis lib . 5. Cap. 50 says: Laqueos jacere , atque
hostem innectere , ars Alanis, bellandique mos est : so writes
Herodotus lib . 7. About Persians and Valerius Flaccus lib . 7. One
of them had already laid a noose for Teridates the king, and was
about to seize him alive if the king of the sword had been swiftly
drawn and had not severed the bonds. Hegesippus de Alanis lib . 5.
Cap. 50 says: Laqueos jacere , atque hostem innectere , ars Alanis,
bellandique mos est : so writes Herodotus lib . 7. About Persians
and Valerius Flaccus lib . 7. One of them had already laid a noose
for Teridates the king, and was about to seize him alive if the
king of the sword had been swiftly drawn and had not severed the
bonds. Hegesippus de Alanis lib . 5. Cap. 50 says: Laqueos jacere ,
atque hostem innectere , ars Alanis, bellandique mos est : so
writes Herodotus lib . 7. About Persians and Valerius Flaccus lib .
7.
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